
1. Membership $   

Total (please add answers from questions 1-3) $   

Temple Emanuel of the 
Merrimack Valley 

 

Rabbi Robin S. Sparr 

President Robin Frisch 

Yes, I’d like to be a TEMV member for 2020-2021! 
To be considered a TEMV member, you must return this form! Please do so as soon as possible to help us better plan 

our year. The treasurer (treasurer@temv.org) is always available to discuss any concerns or questions. 
 

Name (please print):  Date:    
 

Address:     

City:  State  Zip:    

Phone:  Email:    
 

 

2. Additional donation to designated fund(s)  

 

 Religious School Scholarship: to help families 

who cannot afford the Religious School fees 

$    TEMV Cares: to help members in need $   

 Social Action $    Rabbi’s Discretionary Fund $   
 

 I promise to pay: $  monthly  I promise to pay: $  quarterly. 

 My total payment is enclosed.  I will use PayPal (via the Donate link at temv.org) 

Check #   Date:     

 I would like a member of the board to contact me regarding my membership pledge. 

I would also like to contribute by helping with: 

 Social events, including 70th anniversary celebrations  Social action activities 

 Religious School  Orienting new members 

 Ritual activities  Fundraising 

 Caring and shiva  Facilities/supplies 

 Tasks as needed. Contact me to see if I’m available.  

I agree to fulfill my pledge to Temple Emanuel of the Merrimack Valley by April 30, 2021.  

 
Member signature (s):    

 
 

Thank you for your membership at Temple Emanuel! Please send this form and your payment to: 

Treasurer, Temple Emanuel, 151 Warren St., Suite 200, Lowell, MA 01852 
 

Temple Emanuel is a 501(c)(3) organization. All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. 

www.temv.org 

http://www.temv.org/

